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Special Points of 

Interest 

 E-Safety 

 Swimming 

 Library Books 

 Cojo Ready 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

COFFEE MORNINGS  to 

CEASE— 

coming soon  

Family Support  

1:1 appointments 

starting 

Wednesday 20th March    

9am—10am 

Entrance via side of  

reception 

ALL WELCOME 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Excellence 

Resilience 

Team Work 

Communication 

Empathy  

Passion  

Self-Awareness 

ATTENTION!!  

We are very pleased to announce that as of Monday 4th March, 

Sandbrook Primary School has become a Commando Joe’s School.      

Every year group will take part in fortnightly ‘missions’ that will      

involve team building tasks using the equipment from our ’CoJo Box.’ 

At the same time, they will be learning about the remarkable lives of 

some very special people, including Amelia Earhart, Sir Ranulph 

Fiennes and Nancy Wake.  

But that is not all.  Sport and PE at our school has been rejuvenated  

through the introduction of some expert coaches and brand new    

initiatives such as Mini Tritons, Beth Tweddle’s Gym Stars and our 

new archery coach.  It is also fantastic to see our older children      

developing the skills and expertise in the sport of hockey and I must 

say, they look quite formidable with their new gum shields and     

shin pads.  We are very excited to see how our team gets on in the 

upcoming ‘quicksticks’ hockey  tournament.  It is time to show the 

Wirral that Sandbrook Primary means business in the world of sport 

and PE. 

Oh, and our school improvement associates will be checking that 

your children are in appropriate PE kit on their PE days.                    

SIAs—ALWAYS ON DUTY!  

https://commandojoes.co.uk @CommandoJoes 



 

Internet Safety Warning 

Parents to keep your children safe, please monitor what children are looking at and       

ensure all security settings are set to maximum.  Visit Wirral’s Safeguarding Children 

Board’s website for further guidance. 

https://www.wirralsafeguarding.co.uk/online-safety-guidance-parents/ 

School Dinner Money (KS2) & After School Clubs 

With the end of the financial year looming, if your child pays for a school meal or is                  

attending an after school club could you please ensure that all debts are cleared. 

 

Swimming : Week Two - Y4 / Y5 

Year 4 and Year 5 will continue to attend Calday Swimming Pool each day.  Please ensure 

children have their swimming costume and a towel with them every day. 

Library Books 

We are selling off our pre-loved library books after school on March 21st to make way for 

new additions.  We have hundreds to sell so we need as much help as possible.  If you can 

spare 10 minutes please see Ms Heywood Y4/5 teacher. 

Cleaning up our Neighbourhood 

Please support the Wallasey Ward Environmental Action Day.  This involves cleaning your 

local area by making a difference and meeting your neighbours.  For further details              

contact Michelle on 0151 666 4902.  A community skip will also be located on Folly Lane 

and Radstock Road Wallasey on Saturday March 9th (10am—2pm) for those who are           

unable to visit a recycling centre. 

Parent Meetings W/B 11th March  

Please ensure that you have returned the reply slip so that teachers can allocate you a 

time slot. 

Year 4/5  will be visiting the Floral Pavilion to see Treasure Island on Wednesday 13th 

March.  Reply slips to be returned no later than Monday 11th March. 


